
October 4, 2011

Ryan P. Taylor
Director, Regulatory - NH
900 Elm Street, 16th Floor
Manchester, NH 03101

Kathryn M. Bailey, Director, Telecommunications
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

RE: DT 10-211, Petition Requesting Approval of a Relief Plan for the 603 Numbering Plan Area

Dear Ms. Bailey,

Pursuant to the Public Utilities Commission’s Order Number 25,210 dated April 4, 2011, and its
Secretarial Letter dated September 7, 2011 issued in the above-captioned docket, FairPoint
Communications NNE (FairPoint) hereby certifies that it does not have any customers with active
numbers in the following NXX Codes:

251 258 309 451
307 308 441 506
368 375 584 619
453 457 691 696
507 514 699 710
649 688 804 805
697 698 825 849
720 794 909 917
806 807 962 963
907 908 299
949 954 316

A recent final review of the NXX Codes in question unexpectedly uncovered two numbers in the
288 NXX and the 484 NNX Codes which are still active FairPoint telephone numbers. FairPoint is
currently working with these customers to reclaim the numbers as expeditiously as possible.
Additionally, FairPoint has contacted Neustar to inform it of this issue.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions. I can be reached at rtaylor@fairpoint.com
or on 656-8102.
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Sincerely,

Ryan P. Taylor


